
        
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 Certificate 
 

  
  

 Standard 
 ISO 9001:2015 

 

 Certificate Registr. No.  01 100 2200528 

 

 Certificate Holder: 

 

 

 Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG  
 

 Servaisstr 9-11 
53347 Alfter 
Germany  
 
 including the locations according to annex 
  

 

 Scope:  Development, production, distribution and logistics of ceramic 

covering materials and complementary products as well as related 

consulting, service and planning services (architectural services) 

 

   Proof has been furnished by means of an audit that the 

requirements of ISO 9001:2015 are met. 

 

 
 

 Validity:  The certificate is valid from 2023-03-16 until 2026-03-15. 

  

  

 

  

 2023-03-17   

 

  

  TÜV Rheinland Cert GmbH  
 Am Grauen Stein · 51105 Köln  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 www.tuv.com 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 ®
 T

Ü
V

, 
T

U
E

V
 a

n
d

 T
U

V
 a

re
 r

e
g

is
te

re
d

 t
ra

d
e
m

a
rk

s
. 

U
ti
lis

a
ti
o
n

 a
n
d

 a
p

p
lic

a
ti
o
n

 r
e
q

u
ir

e
s
 p

ri
o
r 

a
p

p
ro

v
a

l.
 



 
 

 Page 1 of 2 

 

    

 Annex to certificate  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 Standard 
 ISO 9001:2015  

 

 Certificate Registr. No.  01 100 2200528  

 

 

 www.tuv.com 

 

 ®
 T

Ü
V

, 
T

U
E

V
 a

n
d

 T
U

V
 a

re
 r

e
g

is
te

re
d

 t
ra

d
e
m

a
rk

s
. 

U
ti
lis

a
ti
o
n

 a
n
d

 a
p

p
lic

a
ti
o
n

 r
e
q

u
ir

e
s
 p

ri
o
r 

a
p

p
ro

v
a

l.
 

   No. Location  Scope 

 

/01 c/o Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG 
Servaisstr 9-11                                                                 
53347 Alfter                                                                    
Germany 

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 

/02 c/o Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG 
Buchtal 1                                                                       
92521 Schwarzenfeld                                                             
Germany 

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 

/03 c/o Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG 
Rheinallee 19                                                                   
53489 Sinzig                                                                    
Germany 

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 

/04 c/o Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG 
Im Petersborn 2                                                                 
56244 Ötzingen                                                                  
Germany 

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 

/05 c/o Deutsche Steinzeug Cremer & Breuer AG 
Im Petersborn 2                                                                 
56244 Ötzingen  
Germany                                                                  

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 
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/06 c/o DryTile Ceramics GmbH  
Im Petersborn 2  
56244 Ötzingen 
Germany   
 

Development, production, distribution and 
logistics of ceramic covering materials and 
complementary products as well as related 
consulting, service and planning services 
(architectural services) 

 

 2023-03-17    

 

         TÜV Rheinland Cert GmbH 

Am Grauen Stein · 51105 Köln 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


